## WORCESTER PLANNING BOARD DECEMBER 12, 1991

## 6:00 P.M. Worcester City Council Chambers

Planning Board Members: John Reynolds, Chairman

George Russell Joan Bagley Thomas O'Connor

Staff:

Stephen O'Neil, Director, OPCD

Philip Hammond, OPCD

Michael Traynor, Law Department Michael Caforio, Public Works David Holden, Health/Code

Board members met with the City Council Land Use Committee prior to the meeting to discuss public comments. The Board gave its report on recommended zoning changes. Both bodies discussed the process and where there was disagreement and concensus.

The Land Use Committee voted unanimously to recommend zoning map changes. The Planning Board voted 3 - 1 (George Russell opposed) to support the recommendations of the Land Use Committee and subsequent recommendations to the Worcester City Council on 12/17/91.